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14 Deputy K.F. Morel of the Chief Minister regarding the undertaking of a One Voice 

survey of the public sector: (OQ.183/2019) 

Further to the One Voice Survey of March 2018 and a statement made by the Chief Executive in his 

first 6-monthly report in which he said he is ‘committed to more regular surveys in the future’, is the 

Chief Minister aware of plans to deliver on this commitment and, if not, will he instruct the Chief 

Executive to commission another One Voice survey before the end of 2019? 

Senator J.A.N. Le Fondré (The Chief Minister): 

A partial answer in terms of we are planning a full Government of Jersey One Voice Survey for all 

employees in spring 2020.  This is a follow-up to the last full survey that was undertaken in 2018, 

which will supply the benchmark at the start of the OneGov implementation. 

 


